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 Mariner’s Cove Association 
 800 Lunalilo Home Road • Honolulu, Hawaii 96825 • (808) 395-1191 
 

NOTICE 
 

POOL CLOSURE 
JULY 11 -13, 2016 

 

Aloha, 
 
The swimming pool will be closed on Monday, July 11 
through Wednesday, July 13, 2016 for leak testing and 
maintenance.  
 
We apologize for this inconvenience in the middle of 
summer but it can’t wait until the winter months. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the site 
manager Joe Barros at 395-1191 or John Brewer at 539-
9722. 
 
Mahalo! 


